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Phone Service Restored at City of New Braunfels Facilities 

 
New Braunfels, TX – Telephone services have been restored to the City of New Braunfels facilities affected by an 

area-wide outage experienced by its phone service provider originating on March 6, 2018.   

 The City’s 911 telephone lines and the phone lines associated with the New Braunfels Police Department 

were not impacted by that temporary outage. 
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